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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    MADAN SUBDIVISION     
PROJECT NO.:   20-06 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 8, BLOCK 1, LOT 52.2  
REVIEW DATE:   27 APRIL 2020 
MEETING DATE:   7 MAY 2020 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: MECURIO-NORTON-TAROLLI-MARSHALL ENGINEERING 
 

1. A proposed 10-foot easement on Lot #3 is proposed for the relocation of the utility line 
to Lot #1.  The adequacy of the 10-foot width should be evaluated based on the need 
for future maintenance.  Timing of the relocation should be discussed with regard to the 
relocation being required prior to the filing of the subdivision plat. 
 

2. Sight distance measurements identify that clearing is required to provide adequate sight 
distance. The clearing required should be shown on the plans and appropriate site 
clearing easements should be required. 

 
3. Town of Newburgh standard note requiring a certification letter by a design professional 

as well as a stamped as built plan must be submitted to the Building Dept. prior to the 
issuance of a Certificate of Occupancy must be added to the plan. 

 
4. Orange County Planning referral is required as the project is located at the Town of 

Plattekill/Ulster County boundary. Referral to the Town of Plattekill is also required. 
 

5. Highway Superintendent review of driveways should be received. Consideration of a 
shared driveway for the new lots should be undertaken.  A common access point may be 
beneficial allowing the driveway to separate once on the individual lots. 

 
6. The EAF submitted identifies the project being within the Shawangunk Mountain Scenic 

Bylaw area. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 
 


































































